
Leigh PAC Newsletter  

It is hard to believe that we are basically finished 

another year of school.  What a big achievement for 

our little kindergarten kids to be finished and looking 

forward to grade 1 next year!  We have just over 50 

grade 5 students who have completed their final year 

at Elementary school and will be moving on to the 

next chapter at Middle School.  Congratulations to all 

our grade 5s and we wish you all the best at Middle 

School.   

 

The Leigh PAC wishes all our families a safe and fun 

summer holiday.  We hope you all have a nice break 

from the day to day routine of the school year and 

come back to school in September recharged and 

ready to take on the next grade level! 

 

Please mark your calendars for September with a few 

important dates that have already been set – the fun 

begins in September and runs though until June! 

 

Janet Kampf and her team have already begun 

planning our 2nd annual Welcome Back to School movie 

night for Friday September 10th.  This year will be 

even better than last (hard to believe it is possible) 

as we are planning on trying to have a barbecue as 

well.  Remember, this event cannot happen without 

the help of parents so if you are interested in helping 

with this event, please email Janet at 

rickjan@telus.net. 

 

Janet is also planning on running a Street Hockey 

Tournament again in September.  Tentative dates 

have been set for September 28, 29 and 30th.  Get 

your friends together and form a team over the 

summer.  You can practice your game and then enter 

to play in the tournament in September! 
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SSUUMMMMEERR  
IISS  HHEERREE !!   

 

Also, our first PAC meeting for the school year is set  

for Tuesday September 21, 2010.  This year, we will  

kick off the new year with a “white and red” meet and 

greet for all new parents who would like to see what PAC is 

all about.  Please be sure to show up – there is no pressure 

to take an executive position or even speak if you aren’t 

comfortable.  PAC is the best way to stay informed on  

what is happening at the school each month and to voice 

your opinion on PAC expenditures and activities. 

 

We have booked a magic show for Saturday  

November 6th.  We will be doing 2 shows that day – one  

at 4pm and an evening performance at 7pm.  This will  

be a school fund-raiser so watch for more details early  

in the new school year.   

 

Last but not least, remember to bookmark the Leigh  

school website on your computers as it is always up to  

date and the teachers are using this site more and more  

as time goes by. 
http://www.sd43.bc.ca/elementary/leigh/Pages/default.aspx 

 

It is frequently updated with information by 

parent/teacher Jacquie Bischoff.  Under the Parent 

section, we post all PAC minutes, newsletters forms and 

notices.   The calendar is marked with all  

special events, meetings, hot lunch and snack days and  

so much more!  A big thank you to Jacquie for always 

keeping our website current! 

 
So enjoy your summer Leigh families and we look  

forward to a great school year for 2010/2011! 
 

mailto:rickjan@telus.net
http://www.sd43.bc.ca/elementary/leigh/Pages/default.aspx


Grade 5 beach 
party!! 

 
Any grade 5’s want to have a day of fun? How does 

Saturday June 26 sound ??  
Well if that sounds good we’ll be at White Pine 

Beach at 11:00 am .  
No need to .R.S.V.P just show if you want to! 

Bring your own picnic lunch  
Bring swimming stuff like Bathing suit, towel,  

floaties, and squirt guns, sunscreen (etc.) 
 

We’ll be doing different actives like water balloon 
fight and squirt gun fights!!! 

 

Ready for some 
fun?!? 

 
 
 

“This event is not a school or PAC sanctioned event”. 


